
Dr Alan Bundy presenting Twila Herr with a 
certificate o f  appreciation from the Association

N a t i o n a l  a w a r d  t o  p r o m o t e

s e r v i c e s  t o  t h o s e  w i t h  d i s a b i l i t i e s

R etired Tasmanian librarian, Tw ila  
Ann Janssen Herr, has m ade a 
generous donation to the Aus­

tralian Library and Information Associa­
tion to further research in the area of li­
brary services to those with disabilities.

T w ila  is a w ell know n and re­
spected m em ber of the Australian li-
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Libraries 
change lives!
20-26 May 2002

Library and Information Week is al­
ways filled with a huge range of 
events or activities. Don't forget to 
publicise your event in in C ite  and 
on ALiAnet. To add an event or ac­
tivity, send the relevant informa­
tion to events@alia.org.au and let 
people know what you are doing 
for Library and Information Week 
this year. Further information on 
ail Library and Information Week 
events can be found on ALIAnet at 
http://www.alia.org.au/aiw/ or 
contact sIw@alia.org.au. ■

brary and information services com m u­
nity. She is a Fellow and life m ember of 
the Association and has w orked tire ­
lessly in the pursuit of excellence in li­
brary and information services, in par­
ticu lar services to those w ith  a 
disability, the disadvantaged and senior 
citizens. As a teacher, Mrs H err has 
m ade a significant contribution to li­
brary education in Tasmania. A genera­
tion of students have enjoyed her dedi­
cation and humour, and have aspired 
to the high standards she has set.

H er generous donation was made  
to establish the Tw ila Ann Janssen Herr 
Award for research or a project in the 
area of services for people w ith a dis­
ab ility  by a recent graduate in library  
and information science.

Mrs Herr presented ALIA president 
Dr Alan Bundy, with a cheque to estab­
lish a trust fund on M onday 14 January 
at M ary's Grange, Taroona. D r Angela 
Bridgland and Chris Seaman, directors 
of the Association, and Tw ila's former 
colleagues, Chris G oodacre from  the 
U niversity of Tasm ania and Siobhan  
Gaskell from the Tasmanian D ep art­
ment of Education, also attended the 
presentation. ■

LibrariEfflfflh
Library and infor­
mation services 
consulting. Fresh, 
pragmatic, effective. 
Tactical planning, 
technology manage­
ment, performance 
improvement. 
Library value in the 
21st century.
For details contact 
lan McCallum or 
Sherrey Quinn on 
( 0 2 )  6 2 5 7  9 1 7 7  

or email 
ian.mccallum@ 
alianet.alia.org.au
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